Copy for. Pl/R5 Department

»

Original letter with C[a,a,\
Copy of HEatautfroum letter received from

AnglO-Ecuadorian 0ilfields, Limited,

59, PALL MALL, LONDON, S.W.1.

Biooined A1 e0ad8e: Ansuered - v e

.‘ Name : me.ve "EL BUARO"

| We refer to your letter of 3rd June and previous
éspondence in connection with the above vessels

i We have just heard from our Field Manager that our
$s in Guayaqull have made numberous efforts to sell

o BUARO", and recently they have been negotiating with
#sible buyer so far without result.

We will advise you immediately a sale is completed

ssfully, meanvhile, the vessel will continue to be
sup in the River Guayas.
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